
 
We are listening 

We want to hear from you 
 
 

Join Palos Verdes Estates Officials in learning about the 
proposed Butcher Solana Project in the City of Torrance.  

Be part of our City’s Response. 
 

WHAT: The Butcher Solana project is a 248 unit residential development proposed at 
Hawthorne Boulevard and Via Valmonte. The project is under review.  The Draft Environmental 
Impact Report (DEIR) is anticipated to be published in July/August and the Torrance Planning 
Commission hearings will commence thereafter.   
 
The City of Palos Verdes Estates City Council has an opportunity to provide their response to the 
City of Torrance. City Council wants to incorporate resident voices as well as DEIR findings as they 
develop that response. This meeting will include both an information session about the proposed 
project, and an opportunity for residents to inform the Council’s response. 
 
Current information about the proposed project can be found at: https://solanatorrance.com/ 
and https://www.torranceca.gov/our-city/community-development/planning/butcher-solana.   
 

WHO:  PVE Residents 
WHEN:  July 19, 2018, 7 pm – 9 pm 
WHERE: Valmonte Early Learning Center 

 3801 Via La Selva 
 

Please RSVP to  
Palos Verdes Estates City Hall 310.378.0383 

Or email lpettit@pvestates.org. 
Hosted by the City of Palos Verdes Estates  

Facilitated by the Davenport Institute 

https://solanatorrance.com/
https://www.torranceca.gov/our-city/community-development/planning/butcher-solana

